From: McGahan, Peter [mailto:Peter.Mcgahan@sunwater.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 3 February 2012 11:29 AM

To: Angus MacDonald

Cc: Ralph Donnet; Mary Ann Franco-Dixon; Rick Stankiewicz
Subject: RE: Water Use Data

Confirmed

From: Angus MacDonald [mailto:angus.macdonald@gca.org.au]
Sent: Friday, 3 February 2012 11:10 AM

To: McGahan, Peter

Cc: Ralph Donnet; Mary Ann Franco-Dixon; Rick Stankiewicz
Subject: RE: Water Use Data

Dear Peter

Please confirm that you are saying it is SunWater’s view that the most accurate and reliable
water use figures (all sectors and irrigation) are, in strict order of priority, to be adopted as
follows:

1. 2010-11 water use data provided by SunWater on 26 October 2011

2. 2002-03 to 2009-10 — data from the NSP Usage Analysis worksheets for each
scheme that SunWater provided to us in a disk on 10 March 2011

3. Tier 1 water use data (for example, 2001-02)

4, 2001-02 only water use data from Annual Report 2001-02, where needed as a last
resort.

This will form part of a briefing to Government officers early next week.

Kind regards

Angus MacDonald

Team Leader
QUEENSLAND
COMPETITION
AUTHORITY

Ph: 07 3222 0557

Mob: 0488 444 973

Fax: 07 3222 0599

Email: angus.macdonald@gca.org.au




